

E.C.E.C.

Juan F. Aranguren 3701
(1407) Ciudad Autónoma de Buenos Aires
Tel/fax 4674-0322 / 6062-6048



República Argentina

www.ececschool.com.ar
www.facebook.com/EcecSchoolOfEnglish

NEW CHALLENGES 1

MODULE III TEST

VOCABULARY

1 Look at the pictures. Write the names of the jobs.



.....



.....



.....



.....



.....



.....

2 Complete the words.

S I N G E R

1 W _ _ T _ R

2 F _ R _ E _ R

3 D _ CT _ R

4 F _ R _ F _ GHT _ R

5 _ CT _ R

3 Complete the paragraph with the verbs in the box. There is one extra verb.

wash - watch - do - take - go - have

I wake up early every morning and I 1. _____ my face. Then, I 2. _____ breakfast with my family. After that, I 3. _____ to school. I 4. _____ the bus because it's convenient. At school, I have lessons and learn new things. In the evening, I 5. _____ my favourite TV show. Finally, I brush my teeth and go to bed.

4 Choose the correct words.

In his free time, Mark **1 plays / watches** the guitar. He loves the beautiful sound it produces. On his way to school, Sarah **2 reads / walks** through the park, enjoying the fresh air. Alex is an excellent baker. Recently, he **3 bakes / watches** a delicious cake for his sister's birthday, which was a big hit at the party. Last night, Tina **4 does / watches** a movie with her friends. They had a great time laughing and enjoying the story. Jack is a responsible person. He always **5 rides / cleans** his room before guests arrive, ensuring a clean and welcoming space for everyone.

GRAMMAR

5 Write sentences. Use the Present Simple (affirmative or negative).

she / have breakfast / at 7.30 (+)

She has breakfast at 7.30.

my father / like volleyball (-)

My father doesn't like volleyball.

1 Sarah / study / French / in the evening. (-)

2 Tom and Emily / play / soccer on Saturdays. (-)

3 We / watch / TV before bed. (+)

4 She / speak / three languages. (+)

5 They / not like / spicy food. (-)

6 Complete the sentences with the words in the box. You can use some words more than once.

in on always every

I do the dishes in the evening.

- 1 I have breakfast _____ the morning.
- 2 Sarah is _____ on time for her dance classes. She loves to dance.
- 3 We usually go for a walk _____ Sunday afternoon.
- 4 My brother _____ wears a hat, even indoors.
- 5 We play football _____ the evenings.

7 Complete the dialogue with the verbs in the Present Simple.

A: _____ (you / read) books in your free time?

B: Yes, I do. I _____ (read) books every evening.

A: What time _____ (you / wake up) on weekdays?

B: I _____ (wake up) at 7:00 in the morning. But on weekends, I _____ (sleep) in.

A: Why _____ (you / sleep) in on weekends?

B: I don't have to go to work on weekends. _____ (you / work) on weekends?

A: No, I _____ (don't work) on weekends. What _____ (you / do) on weekends?

B: I usually go hiking in the mountains with my friends.

A: _____ (you / have) lunch in the mountains?

B: No, we _____ (don't have) lunch there. We usually have a picnic by the lake.

A: _____ (you / go) hiking often?

B: Yes, I _____ (go) hiking almost every weekend. It's my favourite outdoor activity.

A: When _____ (you / finish) your homework?

B: I usually _____ (finish) my homework in the afternoon, right after school.

COMMUNICATION

8 Read the dialogue. Choose the best answer (A, B or C).

Emma: I'm 1 _____ about our upcoming trip to the zoo, but I 2 _____ snakes. I'm scared. I 3 _____ going near them.

Mark: I 4 _____ snakes. Don't be 5 _____ and don't 6 _____! The zookeepers take good care of them.

Emma: No, they don't! They are 7 _____. I prefer spending time with the elephants. They're 8 _____. I 9 _____ elephants. They are amazing creatures.

Mark: Elephants? That's really 10 _____! I 11 _____ exploring the reptile house.

Emma: Exploring the reptile house? I prefer 12 _____ the giraffes!

- | | | | |
|----|---------------|---------------|--------------|
| 1 | A excited | B nervous | C thrilled |
| 2 | A dislike | B fear | C avoid |
| 3 | A avoid | B dislike | C hate |
| 4 | A like | B love | C enjoy |
| 5 | A afraid | B worried | C anxious |
| 6 | A dislike | B worry | C hate |
| 7 | A dangerous | B scary | C scared |
| 8 | A fascinating | B interesting | C fascinated |
| 9 | A adore | B love | C enjoy |
| 10 | A exciting | B boring | C fantastic |

- 11 A enjoy B love C like
12 A observing B watching C admiring

READING COMPREHENSION

9 Read the story and choose the correct option.

I'm Vanessa, I'm 16 and I'm Canadian. I live in Quebec. Quebec's weather is often very bad and cold in winter with a lot of snowfalls. I like winter weather and winter sports, like skiing and snowboarding, so I like living here!

My dad works at the Ice Hotel. He is a receptionist there: he welcomes and helps visitors and answers the phone at the reception of the hotel. Every morning, he gets up at half past six, he has a big breakfast and then he drives to the hotel. He never sleeps at the hotel, but he sometimes works on Sunday afternoons.

- 1) **Winters in Quebec are usually...**
a. cold b. rainy and cool c. warm and windy
- 2) **Vanessa is...**
a. American b. Canadian c. Mexican
- 3) **Vanessa's dad gets up at...**
a. half past seven b. half past five c. half past six
- 4) **Does Vanessa's dad sleep at the hotel?**
a. Yes, he does. b. No, he doesn't. c. No, she doesn't.
- 5) **What's his job?**
a. receptionist b. chef c. waiter
- 6) **Does Vanessa like living in Quebec?**
a. Yes, she does. b. No, she doesn't. c. Yes, she do.
- 7) **The name of the hotel is...**
a. The Irish Hotel. b. The Ice Hotel. c. The Ire Hotel.
- 8) **Vanessa likes...**
a. sunny weather and summer sports b. winter weather and summer sports. c. winter weather and winter sports.

LISTENING COMPREHENSION

Listen carefully and answer the questions. Remember to give full answers.

- 1) What's Tasmania?
_____.
- 2) What's the weather in Tasmania like?
_____.
- 3) Are there mountains in Tasmania?
_____.

4) Can you see the harbour from the mountains?

_____.

5) Is Hobart the capital of Tasmania?

_____.

6) Do they grow fruits in Tasmania?

_____.

DICTATION

WRITING

Write your Tuesday routine. Remember to use Adverbs of Frequency: USUALLY, ALWAYS, NEVER, OFTEN. 50 words.